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Public Hearing of Newfoundland Power Inc.’s General Rate Application set to begin 

Thursday, January 10, 2013 - Deadline for submitting requests to make Oral Presentations 

is Friday, January 11, 2013 

 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities advises that the public hearing of Newfoundland 

Power Inc.’s General Rate Application is set to begin, as scheduled tomorrow, Thursday, January 

10, 2013 at 9:30 a.m. in the Board’s hearing room, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. 

John’s. 

 

Interested persons or organizations other than registered intervenors can participate in this 

proceeding by submitting a Letter of Comment by January 18, 2013 or filing a request to make 

an Oral Presentation. Requests to make an Oral Presentation must be submitted by Friday, 

January 11, 2013 at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Interested persons may also wish to contact the government appointed Consumer Advocate, Mr. 

Thomas Johnson as follows: 

Mail:  P.O. Box 5955, St. John’s, NL, A1C 5X4 

Email:  tjohnson@odeaearle.ca 

Phone:  709-726-3524 

 

Copies of the application and filed documents are available on the Board’s website at 

www.pub.nl.ca.  For additional information please contact the Board Secretary as follows: 

Phone:  709-726-8600 or 1-866-782-0006 (toll free) 

Facsimile: 709-726-9604 

Email:  ito@pub.nl.ca  
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Media contact: Cheryl Blundon, Director Corporate Services, Tel: 1-866-782-0006  

Email: cblundon@pub.nl.ca or visit the Board’s website: www.pub.nl.ca.  
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